
WOKING BOROUGH COUNCIL

Redesignation of Byfleet Residents’ Neighbourhood Forum

Byfleet Residents’ Neighbourhood Forum (BRNF) was established in February 2014 for a
period of five years.  An application has been submitted to Woking Borough Council under
the Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 2012 (as amended) to redesignate the

BRNF for a further five years.  

The application, including a copy of the written constitution, map of the Neighbourhood
Area to which the designation relates, and contact details for the Forum, can be viewed by

visiting www.woking2027.info/neighbourhoodplanning.

Before the Council considers the application, it wishes to give everyone who lives, works or
carries out a business in the existing, designated Neighbourhood Area the opportunity to
comment on the application. Comments will be taken into account before a decision is
made on the application. If a designation is made, no other organisation or body may be
designated for that Neighbourhood Area until the designation expires or is withdrawn.

The consultation begins on 3 September 2021 and closes on 29 October 2021.

Representations should be made in writing to Woking Borough Council, giving name,
contact details and clearly stating reasons for support or objections to the application,

providing evidence where appropriate.

Please submit representations to planning.policy@woking.gov.uk, or by letter to: 
The Planning Policy Team, Woking Borough Council, Civic Offices, Gloucester Square,

Woking, Surrey GU21 6YL

For any further clarification, please contact the Planning Policy Team on 01483 743871 or
email planning.policy@woking.gov.uk

PLEASE BE AWARE THAT REPRESENTATIONS RECEIVED BY THE AUTHORITY MAY
BE MADE PUBLICLY AVAILABLE.


